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 The importance of our social roster can not be overstated. Your contact information 
is the weld that holds us together. Annual dues collection is based upon mailing an annual 
notice to each member’s street address. The dues support our operations. That’s why it’s so 
vital to have accurate contact information. To report a change in your address or telephone, 
please tap the underlined link above and use the CONTACT tab regarding changes to the 
social roster. 

 Our website has a MEMBERS ONLY tab. It’s password protected. If you wish access to 
the social roster and have forgotten the password, please contact us by tapping the 
underlined link above and use the CONTACT tab. 

 The next reunion is scheduled for 5 PM Saturday, October 22nd at the Western 
Boulevard Amedeo’s Italian Restaurant. Use the website link for reunion information and 
registration. 

 Being able to reach out to one another is healthy for our growing association. I have 
waited years to say that our membership is finally growing again. As the company produces 
alumni, our strength in numbers will gradually allow us to expand our presence especially 
among ROTC cadets/midshipmen, cadre and the entire university community. 

 In keeping with the wishes of General of the Armies John J. “Blackjack” Pershing,  
we’re pleased to announce that the executive committee has approved the creation of a 
community service award for good citizenship. 

Fraternally, 
                Joe Harris

	 	 	 	 	 Director of Administration
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